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Quote of the week: 
 “Do not let the behaviour of others 
destroy your inner peace.”—Dalai Lama  

 
Thank you 
As a school staff, we 
are so grateful for all 
those parents and 
carers who have 
been so 
understanding, patient, supportive and resilient 
over this challenging year. It has been the toughest 
we have ever been through and I know we are all 
exhausted but I am sure we can make the last 5 
weeks of the year happy and memorable for 
everyone.  
 

Sports Days 
We are exploring various 
ways of running our 
sports day as we won't be able to share 
equipment, invite parents or mix bubbles. 
Nonetheless we are determined to have a 'Sports 
Day Bubble' event and will take as many photos or 
videos as we can to share for parents to see. 
We will let you know when we will be running the 
events if we can.  
 

Seven Stars Talent Show  
We will be holding our Seven Stars Talent show 
this year for the children in school (sorry no 
parents for the reasons stated above). 
The children have been asked to let us know what 
they are doing and will rehearse themselves 
independently (no club this year due to the 
restrictions). 
We will hold auditions outside in class bubbles 
during lunchtimes and the finalists will then 
perform outside on Tuesday 13th July in the 
afternoon. 
We will video the performances for parents to see. 

Year 6 end of year assembly 
and celebration event 
The end of Year 6 assembly will be on Wednesday 
14th July in the morning and we will let you know 
how we intend to do it nearer the time. Parents 
will not be able to come to school but we may be 
able to record an event or possibly a Zoom 
assembly but we will keep you informed. 
The 'meal' will be in school and we will organise 
some party food for the children and make it a 
great send-off. 
More details will follow. 
We will let you know about other events as 
guidance becomes clear. 
 

Behaviour 
We have five weeks to go before the summer 
holidays and we want to finish on a positive happy 
note. 
The vast majority of our pupils show exceptional 
behaviour. They are respectful, polite, hard-
working and well-mannered and I would like to 
thank every single one of them for making school 
a happy place to be. 
There are some children who have struggled in 
their behaviours but have made huge 
improvements over this year despite the 
challenges and we are very proud of them. 
Some children are still struggling for various 
reasons with their behaviour and our goal is to 
help them learn how to behave well. We can help 
them improve with the support of parents/carers 
and staff in school. 
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Rewards for this week (Well done!) 

Well done to all the children who have been noticed for enthusiasm 
We're so pleased with all the children who have achieved so much this week - well done! 

 
Star of the Week Awards  

Enthusiasm in work 

Moons Kevin - for trying new activities and developing his throwing and 
kicking skills. 

Dorado Marina - Always doing the right thing and trying really hard in 
her maths 

Orion Holly - for trying really hard in maths. 

Hercules Harry  - for excellent effort in all areas of school life. 

Pegasus Reuben  - for having a successful week and being great during 
the dance workshop. 

Leo Leah - always on task, and ready to learn at the start of each 
lesson, Mrs Jones says she is an exemplary student. 

Phoenix Igor and Lukas - for always being great role models, showing 
how to be genuinely kind, polite and hardworking members of 
the class. 

 
Positive Points 

 

Dorado Cody  

Orion Treasure 

Hercules Derry  

Pegasus Charlie and Tinuke  

Leo Dylan  
Ryan  
Bethany  

Phoenix Andrew 

 

Fitness Champion 
 

Dorado Alfie - Always full of healthy, happy energy 

Orion Lucas - for enjoying being active 

Hercules Liam and Mia - great effort in class running race  

Pegasus Charlie – super fit champion 

Leo Dylan - impressing Mr McCormick at swimming with his 
effort and attitude 

Phoenix Lexi - for always putting in full effort     

 

 Year 5 Taster day at Worden Academy 

Year 5 children will be visiting Worden Academy on Friday 9th July. The coach will be leaving school at 9am 
(do NOT be late) and returning at 3pm. We will send out a letter with more details nearer the date. 
 

End of year reports 
The end of year reports will be going out at the beginning of July and we will also be letting you know who 
your child's teacher will be next year. 
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On-line behaviours 
We are encouraging our children in school to be kind on-line. It is never ok to send nasty or threatening 
messages either when gaming or on social media. Parents/carers please monitor your child's behaviour when 
they are on-line and in the new academic year we will be running parents workshops to support you in 
helping to keep your child safe on-line. 
 

New Reception Parents 
We will be holding our parents event on 24th June for parents/carers of children starting with us in 
September 2021. 
Please visit our School web-site for more details and we will in touch very soon to let you know about the 
arrangements. 
 

End of year events 
Due to the current restrictions and the rise in cases recently in the local area we will not be able to invite 
parents to any of our end of year events, which is sad but we are grateful that we are at least able to consider 
events without the whole school being on lockdown which is what we had last year. 
We will however take as many videos as we can and consider ways of Zooming and live linking events 
wherever possible. 
 

Lunch Menu (red/green) for w/b 14/06/21: 

 
Weeks commencing:  14/06/21;   05/07/21 

 Choice 1 Choice 2 Desserts Choice 

Monday Fish Burger, Wholemeal Bun, 

Hash Brown, Salad 

Selection of Sandwiches, 

Tortilla Chips, Salad 

Raspberry Bun 

Yoghurt 

Tuesday  Homemade Pizza Slice, Wedges, 

Salad 

Tomato Pasta Bake, Garlic 

Bread, Salad 

Shortbread Biscuit 

Yoghurt 

Wednesday Roast Chicken Sandwich, Salad, 

Crisps 

Jacket Potato with a 

Selection of Toppings, Salad 

Cheese Crackers 

Fruit 

Yoghurt 

Thursday Chicken Korma Curry, Mixed 

Rice, Naan Bread 

Fish, New Potatoes, Peas Fruity Flapjack 

Yoghurt 

Friday Summer Picnic Mini Sandwich Roll, Vegetarian Sausage Roll, 

Salad Sticks, Crisps 

Summer Dessert 

Ice Lolly 

 
Key Dates: 
 
Thursday 24th June - new Reception 2021 parents meetings (1.30pm OR 4pm)   
Tuesday 29th June - possible Sports day for Years 1 to 6   
Wednesday 30th June - possible Sports day for Nursery and Reception   
Thursday 1st July - Reports go out to all parents via Class Dojo   
Friday 2nd July - Class Swap over morning and most of Year 6 visit their High School   
 
 

Many thanks for your support   -   Mr Mitchell              REMEMBER TO VISIT OUR WEBSITE (class and school information)         

Remember to like us on Facebook**If you have changed your contact details, need to update medical information or any 
other personal details please let us know in the office so we can update our records** 

 


